
  

We were able to welcome students back on campus in April, and the attendance at the Global Cafe 

gradually increased throughout the Spring Semester.  

 

We hosted several informative and entertaining events named the Focus On series with topics such 

as the Muslim Faith, Mexico, Brazil, Rwanda, and Burundi. In addition, we held a Roundtable 

Discussion on Japanese and Korean cultures. International students shared information and 

opinions about their country’s cultures and their experiences in Japan.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, July 13th the Global Café hosted the Second Model United Nations Exhibition. This 

event was organized and performed by students who represented various countries. Students 

discussed, negotiated, and debated on the topic of Quality Education, which resulted in three 

resolutions.  
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Moreover, the Global Café’s Spring Semester courses 

were popular with students. We offered a wide variety  

of courses from English test preparation,  

Business Communications, Chinese, Spanish, Pop Culture,  

News discussion, and others.  

The Global Café is looking forward to the Fall 

 Semester. Please discover the Global Café and  

make connections with students from near and far.  

 

koi-koi* circle held the Setouchi Food Event in August.  

Everyone enjoyed thinking the bagel menu by using materials 

produced in Setouchi area. 

The Global Café teacher Mr.Andrew Caldwell has resigned due to personal reasons and moved back to 

Okayama Prefecture in August. A new Global Café teacher will come from October 1st. 

The Global Café will continue offering new classes and new events for Autumn Semester!! Please come 

to the student lounge to study, chat with friends, read books, watch TV and etc. 

Global Café Classes 

Tanabata 

Setouchi Food Event 

*koi-koi circle is a circle that trying to expand the attractions of Kagawa 

Prefecture to Japanese and also foreigners by hosting various activities. 

What is your idea? 

Notice 

 

Wishes were written in many  

different languages. 

Global Café Information 

  The Global Cafè is regularly advertising GC classes and events through LINE. Also, we record the 

event on the website, Facebook, and Twitter. Please check them out! 

 


